
TEAM NEUTRINO

Des Moines Mini Maker Faire
On September 4th, Team Neutrino members returned to the 
Science Center of Iowa (SCI) another year for a fun day of 
volunteering! At SCI, members were assigned to either 
volunteer at other stations or to demonstrate the Team 
Neutrino robot. Local kids were able to learn about FIRST 
opportunities through conversations with our team members. 
In total, Team Neutrino managed to reach over 900 people at 
the fair.

CowTown ThrowDown
On October 27th and 28th, Team Neutrino attended 
CowTown ThrowDown in Lee’s Summit, Missouri! During this 
offseason competition, our drive team applied skills acquired 
at drive practices, new drivers were put up to the test, and 
the team gained experience for upcoming competitions. We 
had a great time working with our alliance partners, 2557, 
1908, and 5801, and we were able to advance to the 
semi-finals!

Display Case
During the spring, Team Neutrino had the amazing 
opportunity to have a display case in the basement of 
Sukup Hall! After some long planning and delaying, the 
Graphics Subteam has finally completed this project. You 
can locate the display on the west wall of the basement 
(near the vending machines). Inside, there is a large array 
of team memorabilia and branding.

Team Bonding
Over the past 2 months, Team Neutrino kicked off the 
season by hosting two different team bonding events. The 
first event was located at Spinning Wheels Skating Rink in 
Ogden, where team members had a great time skating 
around and getting to know each other. The second event 
took place at Perfect Games, and it provided a great 
bonding experience for both new and old members alike.
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